LEGAL NOTICE
     The Supervisor’s Annual Financial Report of the Town of Charlotte for the 2023 fiscal year has been filed as required by law with the State Comptrollers Office.  A copy is also filed in the Town Clerk’s Office at 30 Main St. Lower, Sinclairville, NY where it is available for public inspection during regular office hours.

Francis Lauricella
Supervisor

Town of Charlotte
